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Kindness, Respect, Determination, Confidence, Creativity, Self-Awareness 

Weekly 

Newsletter 
email:secretary@mylor-bridge.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
Monday 20th September 2021 

Dear Parents,  

We have had a number of messages from parents concerning their children being upset by scary content that they have 

either seen [on youtube] or been told about.  I have spoken about this with the children in KS2 assembly today and we 

will continue to discuss this and other on-line safety concerns that the children have, in our on-line safety learning this 

half term.  

In the meantime, if you would like some further information on how to manage appropriate on-line content at home, or 

have any questions about how to keep your child safe on-line, please see our website  https://mylor-

bridge.eschools.co.uk/website/_on-line_safety_information_for_parents/300131  

Coats:  

As the weather grows more inclement, please can I remind parents to label all coats/scarves/hats etc. with your child’s 

name. There is nothing more annoying than buying a new coat, only for it to go missing within the first half term of 

school. 

Clubs:  

Clubs start as detailed below 

Monday: Year 2 Samba with Mr Shainberg 3.15 – 4.15pm (from 27.9.21)  

Year 5 and 6 lunchtime netball with Mr Mutsaers (from 20.9.21) – children can come to school in their   

PE kits if taking part in this club.  

Tuesday: KS1 Multisport with Mrs Mogridge/Mrs French 3.15 – 4.15pm (from 20.9.21) 

Year 5 and 6 lunchtime netball with Mr Mutsaers (from 20.9.21) – children can come to school in their   

PE kits if taking part in this club. 

Wednesday: KS2 Football (non-league) on the playing field with Mr Collinge up to and including 22nd Sept 

   From 29th Sept, Year 5 and 6 football league with Mr Collinge @ Penryn College 3.15 – 5pm  

From 29th Sept, Year 5 and 6 netball league with Mrs Sanderson @ Penryn College 3.15 – 5pm 

  Year 3 and 4 Lego Club with Mrs Wood 3.15 – 4.15pm (from 15.9.21)  

  KS2 Invasion Games with Mr Martin from 3.15 – 4.15pm (from 29th Sept)  

Friday:   KS2 running club with Mr Martin, meet on village playing field 08:15 (from 17.9.21)  

Open Evening 

We would like to invite parents into school on Thursday 23rd September 2021 at 3.15pm, for a ‘Welcome to your New 

Class’ update. These welcome briefings will take place for up to 30 mins and will be repeated at 3.45pm for parents with 

two children at school.  

Please note: Year 4 Parents Open Evening will be on Friday 24th September 3.15pm   

Reception Open Evening will be on Tuesday 21st September 3.30pm  

https://mylor-bridge.eschools.co.uk/website/_on-line_safety_information_for_parents/300131
https://mylor-bridge.eschools.co.uk/website/_on-line_safety_information_for_parents/300131
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Parking 

We have been messaged by our local bus services that they are finding driving through the village in the afternoons 

increasingly difficult due to poorly or double-parked cars, particularly on Bells Hill, often causing frustrating delays of 

20mins or more.  Please can we remind you that if a bus cannot get through, a fire engine or ambulance certainly 

cannot and they will not mind “moving” your car out of the way to get to an emergency. 

It has also been noticed that unfortunately parents have been parking on the zig-zag yellow lines by the school.  Parking 

on these lines, regardless of whether you stay in the vehicle, is not only illegal but more importantly incredibly 

dangerous for our children when crossing the road.  Park further from the school, use the Lemon Arms carpark, or 

further along Comfort Road where there is less traffic and plenty of spaces.  Thank you. 

 

As ever, if you have any questions please do email me or make an appointment I will also be available ‘on the gate’ 

Monday – Wednesday mornings.  

Have a lovely week  

Vicky Sanderson  

 

INSET Dates for 2021-2022 
Monday 6th September 2021 
Friday 1st October 2021 
Friday 22nd October 2021 
Friday 11th March 2022 
Thursday 25th July 2022 
Friday 26th July 2022 (additional Jubilee Bank holiday for Mylor Bridge CP School) 
 
Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 21st Sept – Reception year open parent’s evening, 3.30pm 
Thursday 23rd Sept – Years 1,2,3,5,6 parents open evening, 3.15pm 
Friday 24th Sept – Year 4 parents open evening,  3.15pm 
Monday 27th Sept – Tempest photos individual and school siblings (no non-school family members due to Covid) 
25 – 29 October – Half Term 
Monday 1st Nov – Friday 5th Nov – Parents Evening Week, tbc 
Friday 17th December – Last day of term 
  
 

What to do if I or my child have COVID19 symptoms.  

1. Book a PCR test for the symptomatic person and then follow this flow chart.  

2. If the test is positive, all members of the household are strongly advised to also take a PCR test, regardless of 

whether they are symptomatic.  

Please note children DO NOT need to self-isolate unless THEY have a positive COVID19 test result.eg a parent/sibling 

may test positive, but unless the child receives a positive test, they must still attend school.   
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